
 
Please vote no on HB 3464. It further protects individuals that have chosen to come here illegally and 
take advantage of the generosity of Oregonians. They have no respect for the law, and are educated by 
their own country and public entities here in our own communities to take advantage of our welfare 
system, taking funds from residents here legally. Harboring those who willingly come here to take 
advantage of American generosity, ignore immigration laws and other laws harming citizens is wrong, 
and further sustaining laws that enable individuals here illegally does not help us or them.  
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